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“Together, with God’s love, we learn, nurture and grow,  
without limits.” 

 

Star of the Week 
Congratulations to the following children who are the:  

 
 ‘Stars of the Week’ 

Reception Class: Rhys 
Year 1: Bella 
Year 2: Amelia 
Year 3: Gethin 
Year 4: Oliver 

 

Dick o’ the Banks Gate 
As previously advised, the gate by Dick o’ the Banks Road is re locked at 
8.45am. After this time, parents need to walk around school and enter school 
grounds by the entrance next to the church. They then need to come to the 
school office and sign their child in.  
Can we once again ask, please do not climb over the gate if it is locked. 

 

PTFA News 
A big welcome back from the PTFA. We hope you all had 
a lovely Christmas break.  
We would firstly like to thank everybody who supported 
and donated to the following: 
The raffle, the photoshoot, Christmas jumpers and 
Elfridges shop. We have had some brilliant feedback from 
all and we hope to continue this on. 
We have got lots planned for the next two terms, the first being a new PTFA logo 
competition. We would like both children and adults to design a new logo for us 
that is a simple design. We are running this until the 20th Feb, where it will need 
to be handed in to the office at 9am. 
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Parent Drop In – Thursday 26th January 
This term’s parent drop in takes place on Thursday 26th January. This is when 
you are able to drop in and look at your child’s work and let them show you their 
classroom. If you would then like to speak to the teacher, just let the teacher 
know.  
If the teacher needs to speak to you, she will also come over and speak to you. 
Please remember that if you wish to speak to your child’s teacher for longer than 
a few minutes then we are happy to arrange a separate time.  
For drop-ins, there is an early morning session from 8.15 - 8.40am and an 
afternoon session from 2.15 - 3pm. You can drop in at any time during this 
session and we look forward to seeing you there. 

 

 

Year 4 – DASP Singing Festival 
Year 4 are taking part in the DASP singing festival on Thursday 16th March. This 
is an annual festival with other DASP first schools also taking part. Full details of 
the evening concert that parents are invited to will be sent home by the end of the 
week.  

 
 

Nut Free School Lunches and Snacks 
A reminder to everyone that we are a nut free school. Please ensure that all 
lunches, snacks and drinks do not contain nuts. Thank you for your help 

 


